
PUBLIC  WORKSHOP for the 
MATURE  NEIGHBOURHOODS  CHARACTER  STUDY 

The Town of Halton Hills initiated the Mature Neighbourhoods Character 

  

 
Study to examine whether the Town’s Zoning By-law is effective in 

maintaining the character of our mature neighbourhoods, in response to 
increased pressure for large scale home rebuilds that are sometimes 

referred to as “monster homes”. 

We invite you to join us at a public workshop that will feature a 
presentation on the Study’s progress and public feedback to date, as well 
as a facilitated and interactive group exercise in which you will be able to 
share your input about how neighbourhood character can be regulated. 

Please RSVP by September 29 to Rukshan de Silva at 
rukshand@haltonhills.ca or 905 873 2601 Ext. 2302. 

OCTOBER 3 6:30-8:30PM 
HELSON  GALLERY  @ HALTON  HILLS  CULTURAL  CENTRE 

WWW.HALTONHILLS.CA/NEIGHBOURHOODCHARACTER 
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